
 
Residential Interior Design Team Wanted for Established Design Firm in La Crosse 
Wisconsin 
 
Excellent client list to service but still seeking growth opportunities. 
 
Looking for two designers.  
 
Ideal candidates would have current experience with a larger firm and will be ready to 
split off and become independent. 
 
Must have strong portfolios. Should have some knowledge of Design Master Accounting 
System and Sketch-Up. 
 
Possibility for buying into ownership. Must be willing to become part of the community. 
 
Salary dependent on experience. Competitive. 
 
Contact:  Mark Halter, Owner 
               J Company Interior Design Studio 
               1802 State Street 
               La Crosse, WI 54601 
               mark@jcompanystudio.com 
               608 769-0333 
 


